
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Education, Unified School District No. 466, 704 S. College 

Street, Scott City, Kansas, Monday, April 24, 2017, 704 S. College St., Board Mtg. Room, 12:00 P.M. 

===================================================================== 

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 466 met in special session on Monday, 

April 24, 2017, at 12:00 P.M., in the Administration Building Board Meeting Room, 704 S. 

College Street, Scott City, KS, with the following members present: 

 

 Chris Price, Jon Berning, Lynnette Robinson, Eric Erven and Leanne Wiechman. 

 

Others present were Jamie Rumford, Superintendent;  Randy Huck, Brad McCormick, Jana Irvin 

and Shawn Roberts, Building Administrators; Stewart Nelson, Nick Nemechek, GMCN 

Architects; Katie Eisenhour, Rod Haxton, Editor of Scott County Record, and Susan Carter, 

Board Clerk. 

 

Vice-President Leann Wichman called the meeting to order.  

 

Facility Planning  

Stewart Nelson and Nick Nemechek, GMCN Architects, were in attendance to discuss facility 

planning.  The goal for this meeting was to narrow down the gym to either dome or top-load and 

to do away with the “Optional” column on the Scott City Strategic Cost Options Chart.  

Continued discussions included Safety/Security, Tornado Shelters, Changing grade levels at 

SCES and SCMS, Gyms, and other areas on the plan.  Superintendent Rumford also gave out a 

handout with information concerning  a Community Center for the board members to look at for 

a board meeting discussion.   

 

Leann Wiechman made a motion to adjourn.  Jon Berning seconded the motion and it passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 1:26 p.m. 

 

BOE APPROVED 5-15-17 


